
 

Anchor's Point Owners:            Owners Update – August 18, 2016 

MediaCom Support: 

MediaCom; which provides Cable Television and Internet Service, to our units has changed their 

support program to better serve residential users. In the past we have been instructed to call the 

Business Support Center for cable television or internet support. The Business Support Center 

will now only support businesses and a new Premier Community Support will provide support 

services to individual owners and guests receiving services under a business contract. 

The board has heard that some owners have had problems getting support from the MediaCom 

Business Support Center and we have passed those concerns to our MediaCom representative. 

The establishment of the Premier Community is an effort by MediaCom to address the issues 

that we and other similar organizations have had. 

The new Premier Community Support instructions have been posted on the Anchor's Point 

website Services tab and are attached. 

All of the contact and identifying information you will need is contained on these instructions. 

Board Election: 

According to the APCOA by-laws, there are three members serving on the APCOA Board of 

Managers and one manager is elected each year for a 3 year term. 

This year the Manager position currently held by Ray Loehr is expiring. Additionally, the 

vacated position from last year remains vacant.  

Although his term has expired, Don Gish has continued to serve as an Acting Board Manager 

since the 2015 Annual Meeting. 

Any eligible owner may submit a Candidate Application for Manager. Applications must be 

received by September 1, 2016. 

The Candidate Application may be obtained from the website Annual Meeting tab. 

Lakeside Pool Closing: 

The Lakeside Pool will close for the season on Sunday; September 18th at 10:00pm. 



Trailer Parking: 

In an effort to improve the parking situation, the board has displayed signs for No Trailer 

Parking on weekends at various locations on the parking lot wall. 

Compliance with these signs has been only marginally effective. Although there has been some 

improvement on various weekends, there are still those who park trailers on the lot creating 

congestion and consuming multiple parking spaces which would be otherwise available to 

owners and guests. 

The board will continue to seek options to resolve the trailer parking problem.  

  

Your APCOA Board 

  

Visit Us At:   AnchorsPointCOA.org 

  

 

http://anchorspointcoa.org/

